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---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Caroline Spencer 
Date: 29 January 2018 at 17:17
Subject: Planning application

Dear Mrs. Saunders,

Ref: NYM/2017/0859/FL

I am writing to object about the construction of the 9 self contained letting bedrooms and
breakfast units at the Hare and Hounds Public House High Hawsker.
For the following reasons:
1.We live at number 1 next door and our current view will be totally blocked.
2. Car parking currently overflows onto the main road B1447 outside our house on most
days particularly during the summer months.
3. Traffic is bottle necked particularly buses lorries etc. from the pub onwards along the
B1447 as this is a main bus route towards Robin Hoods Bay.
4. Extra cars parked on the site for these residents with only cause more traffic onto this
narrow road B1447 and the entrance / exit from the Hare and Hounds is blind from current
vehicles of people who live in the cottages along this road and do not have a drive.
5. We have lived here for 24 years and watched this village become very busy with traffic
and the use of the Hare and Hounds so if they move the Quoits area any closer they may as
well be in our garden!!!!

Thank you for considering this when making your decision on this planning.
  
Yours Faithfully,

Caroline Spencer
1, Beechfield,
High Hawsker.
YO22 4LQ

-- 
Caroline Spencer
Consultant headteacher.
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